
 

It is the mission of Melton West PS to work collaboratively to ensure high levels of learning for all.  

                          Partners in Learning Newsletter 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On Tuesday all our students transitioned into their next year level and experienced time with their 

2020 class grouping as part of our school’s “Step Up Day” practice. Students met their class mates 

on this day and experienced work at that year level. On Thursday 19th December students will 

again step up into their 2020 classes and this time will be told the name of their 2020 class teacher, 

and where possible, have an opportunity to meet their 2020 class teacher. We have a stable 

staffing profile so there will not be many new teachers starting with us in 2020. 

We understand that students may be anxious as they wait to find out the name of their 2020 teach-

er and we can do a lot to help ease their worries, particularly in the ways that we respond to their 

concerns. Research has shown that parents who speak positively about the school their child 

attends and the staff within it have less anxious and worried children. 

Some of the ways in which you can help to ease your child’s worries about next year include: 

 Speaking positively about our school and our teachers by saying, “All the teachers at 

Melton West Primary School are great teachers and I am sure that whoever you get 

will do a wonderful job”. 

 Telling your child that the new teachers coming in were hired by the school because 

they showed the panel they were knowledgeable, hardworking, caring and kind teach-

ers. So even if you get a new teacher you will have a fantastic year.  

 Emphasising to your child that they have at least one friend with them from their 2019 

class going up with them in 2020. 

 Highlighting to your child that they have the skills within them to cope in the next year 

level and that the school has ways to support them to have a successful and enjoyable 

year. Encourage your child to share their worries with their current classroom teacher. 

Feedback from teachers regarding Tuesday’s “Step Up Day” has been very positive and teachers 

were able to take anecdotal notes referencing how well students were responding to each other as 

a class.  

At this time of year it’s very important that we continue to work together, role modelling our school 

values through our actions and words. Change can be scary but it’s also an opportunity for growth 

and new learning.  

I would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank our families and wider community who con-

tinue to place their trust in us by communicating their thoughts, ideas and worries in a respectful 

manner. Your support of our work is greatly appreciated and the greatest beneficiaries of our part-

nership are your children.  

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a safe holiday. 

 “My religion is very simple My religion is kindness” – Dali Lama 

Warmest Regards, 

Kathy Cvitkovic 

Assistant Principal  

December 12th, 2019 
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Hello everyone,  

Last week Mrs Cvitkovic and Miss Moore joined us to interview some of our Year 5 students for the 

2020 School Captain positions. The standard of applicants was very high and it was a hard decision. 

We can’t wait to announce who will have the honour of School Captains for 2020. Being a school    

captain comes with many roles and responsibilities. Miss Moore helped us put together a School 

Council presentation which we presented on Monday night. It was a showcase of our achievements 

and challenges this year.  

Some of our achievements include:  
 Leading of whole school weekly assemblies including special events such as ANZAC Day and   

Remembrance Day 
 Welcoming and presenting to the prep parents of 2020 

 Attending National Young Leaders Day 

 Involvement in Community events which help others such as the Kmart Wishing Tree Appeal 

 Student Voice Focus Groups 

Tuesday was Step-up Day for our P-5 students, and despite some anxiety about who their teacher will 

be next year, it was exciting for them to interact with a new group of students. They will meet their 

2020 teachers in Week 11. Meanwhile, all Year 6 students attended their secondary schools and were 

introduced to life as a high schooler. 

Graduation was Wednesday night. Everyone looked fabulous and it was an amazing celebration with 

family, friends and teachers. One of the highlights was the perfor-

mance of “High Hopes”. 

Enjoy your week, not long to go now! 

Kalais and Mason 

 

What’s Happening in Term 4 

 Year 6 Adventure Park:  Tuesday 17th December  

(Students will be due back from Adventure Park  between 3:30 & 4:00pm) 

END OF TERM: Friday 20th December 

1:30pm Finish 
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Melton West Primary 

School is a Child Safe School  

We hold the care, safety and 
wellbeing of children and young 
people as a central and funda-
mental responsibility of our 
school and base all our decisions 
on what’s best for the students. 
Please talk to a staff member if 
you have any concerns about a 
child’s safety at any time. 


